
From: Katherine Lazaruk <katherine@icuimage.com> 
Date: Tue, Oct 23, 2018 at 11:09 AM 
Subject: SFPIRG lease space 
To: buildsfu.gm@sfss.ca <buildsfu.gm@sfss.ca> 
Cc: Kalamity Hildebrant <education@sfpirg.ca> 
 
 
Dear Marc and Samer, 
 

to all student organizations in the new building, with a particular concern that SFPIRG may be left 
out in the cold. I attended another excellent workshop with them this past weekend and was 
disturbed to find that there was a chance that your organization was going to refuse their request 
for space. 
 
I am a business owner in Vancouver and Chair of the Wendy McDonald Diversity Awards 
Subcommi
Leadership Circle. My work with senior leaders in my executive coaching and image consulting 
practice and with the WLC has been informed by the social awareness research and workshops 
that SFPIRG has presented over the past five years. 
 
I value their work so highly that I am currently discussing options to bring a workshop to the 
Advisory Committee to increase the diversity and inclusion awareness and action we can provide 

orate colleagues who are 
working in D&I at such companies as SAP, BC Hydro and Telus. 
 
I do not endorse the actions of a student society that wishes to overtly exclude a valuable voice 
from the student space where they could be accessible to me and to others who benefit directly 
from their work. 
 
I have signed the petition but feel so strongly about this issue that I ask you directly to include 
them in a leased space on campus moving forward. 
 
I look forward to hearing your response. 
 
Regards, 
 
Katherine 
 
Katherine Lazaruk 
Founder and Principal Consultant 
ICU Image Consulting Inc. 
#306-402 West Pender Street 
Vancouver BC V6B 1T6 
604-436-4769 
www.icuimage.com 
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